
 

 

 

Come Dine with Us! 

 
Event information 

 
We are looking forward to seeing you today for our Come Dine 
with Us event.  

 

Key information 
 

When: 12:15pm to 12:45pm 
 
Where: Please wait outside the Junior School Admin Office.  
 
A member of the team will sign you in and take you through to the 
hall, where your children will be ready and excited to meet you for 
lunch!  
 
We will remind you of your dinner choice, so please don’t worry if 
you have forgotten over half term. 
 
A polite reminder that due to space, our car park remains for 
permit holders only.  
 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

  


